
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 10 August 2006 

8. QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS 
 
 Yani Johanson expressed concern regarding the short period of notice for the public meeting on the 

Gaming Policy and sought information on the dates for the seminars on Delegations and the Botanic 
Gardens. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision



